TO: Richard A. Hayward
FROM: Richard G. Hayman %/
SUBJECT: Blocking an alley
DATE: April 29, 1985

Mrs. Garza from the Apartments just off the river bridge
has asked if her family could block the alley next to Culligan
Soft Water Co. on N. Perry.on Sunday the 5th of May for about
four hours. Five of the children in the family are taking there
First Communion on this Sunday and they would like to have a
Communion party for these children.

Attached is a drawing of the alley and the portion they
would like to use.






